UCW Newsletter November 2023

BAZAAR BREAKDOWN

THE REWARDS OF WORKING TOGETHER
in more ways than one

Financially - Not Quite the Bottom Line

Bazaar Revenues:

Bazaar & Mini Bazaar $19,689.55
Other receipts:

Square, E-transfers, Cheques $7,047.19
Total Received $ 26,736.74
Less:

Floats issued $ 1,865.00
Net Receipts to date $ 24,871.74
Less:

Expenses yet TBD

Sharing - Our UCW Finance Meeting

Please join us on Monday, November 20th
at 1:00 pm in the Church Parlour. We meet
to have the first discussion of where the
funds raised from our various UCW
activities will go.

PLEASE visit and complete the Google
Form link at the bottom of the email
accompanying this newsletter. We value
your opinion.

Blessings - Our Candlelight Service
Join us on Monday, December 4, 2023, at
1:30 pm as we worship together, review our
year and make final financial decisions.

We hope to serve refreshments after the
meeting and service, COVID-willing!



The success of our Bazaar depends on many, many people within the congregation, as well as friends
and neighbours. Our thanks go out to the (and this is by no means a complete list):
Counting Team, Music Makers, Clean-up Crews, Greeters, Generous Donors, Elevator Operators, Safety
Team, and those who attend year after year faithfully purchasing items from sets of dishes to potato

mashers, jewelry, books, scarves, baking, award winning mittens
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Tea Room Team
Erin Brunet, Brian Brunet, Adam Kurz,
Karen Lamb, Diane Lagace, Gretchen
Conrad, Mark & Merina Shulist, Gaveen
Cadotte and her dad, Morris, Jonathon
Waldron, Allison van Diepen, Sandra
Graham, Mary McLaren, Dipty Tong, Judy
Pare, Merrianne Crowell, Elaine
Robertson, Cathy Hollands, Ella
Duncliffe’s team (Claire & Kate Benn,
Emma & Nate Geelen, Nessa Hopkin,
Anna Kurz), Servers & runners, Rigel
Shulist, Anisa Yan, Katherine & Bronwyn
Clifton, Doreen Taylor-Claxton, Heidi &
Nessa Hopkin, Shanti, Mark & Derek
Innman, Carolyn Scollick, Caroline Sauvé,
Anne Blades, Anna & Alexander Kurz,
Scouts: Elise, Tristan, Lucy

Scrounger’s Paradise Team

Doug Robertson, Marc Laliberte, Greig Scott, Valerie

and Jennifer Douglas,, Wayne Bennett, David and
Steven Scott, Colin Robertson, Garry Lindberg,
Helm Eckhardt

Garden Alley Team
Karen Humphries, Sheila and Sarah Black,
Maryann van Buuren

Deli Team
The Sadlers, the Durkees, Alyce
Dunnewold, Lynda Becker, Kathy
Hannam, Margo Roden, Unit 7, Marian
McGahern, Mabel Bannerman, Judy Pare,
Wayne Bennett, Carol Soucy, Nora
Jennekens (and Jennifer), Sandra Graham,
Sandra Weedmark, Kay Marshall, Nadia
Senyk, the Kitchen Capers Teams.
Christel Kurz, Anthony Kurz, Carolyn
Scollick, Georgina Fitzgerald, Dianne
Keevil-Harrold, Heather Bennett, Janet
Buske Wichser, Ella Duncliffe, Valerie
Douglas, Joanne Robichaud, Peggy Rader,
Becky Kurz, Anna Kurz, Geoff Scollick,
runners Alex Blake and Nate Geelen, Pat
Whitridge, Colleen Armstrong

Jams & Jellies Team
Heather Bennett, Elaine Rainboth, Christy
Harris, Kathy Hannam, Nancy Begg-
Durkee, Mabel Bannerman, the Simpsons
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Bake Sale Team

Lisa and Jud Simpson, every baker in the

congregation, Marlene Hutchison, Judith Neal,

Sandra Weedmark, Nancy Begg-Durkee,

Colleen Durkee, Jessica Roebuck, Anna Kurz,
Nancy McPherson, Charlotte Browne, Jennifer

and Anne Marie, Francine Auger

, jams, jellies and of course deli pies.

The Mall (Books, Toys, Christmas,
(Glassware, Jewelry, Boutique...) Team
Helen Kane, Sue Davidson, Judith Sma,
Janet Lemoine, Marlene Hutchison, Sandra
Weedmark, Bob Roden, Gunter Kurz, Steve
Clifton, Georgina Fitzgerald, Caroline Sauve,
Kathy Cauchon, Joanne Rodgers, Margot
Lynn McMurtry Schnare, Allison van
Diepen, Jeremy Geelen, Sheila Tuddenham,
Mary Jane Dumbrell & friend Bordy, Barb
Fitzgerald, Mary Lynne Holton, Tara &
Grace Lockhart and Nina, Chantal &
Rebecca Crowell, Kate & Claire Benn,
Maureen McGovern & sister Shelagh, Ava
Cooper, Nancy Bassam, Grace Xin, Lorna C.,
Valerie & Jennifer Douglas & Danielle,
Linda Flack, Nancy McPherson, Barb
Fitzgerald, Wanda Raymond, Karen Palmer,
Ella Duncliffe, Erin Scullion, Anne Moore,
Judith Kotila, Sonya & Maya Forbes, Lee C.,
Tracy S., Sue M., Nancy W., Joan Wilson

Fine Handicrafts Team
Ruth Scobie, Lynda Coombe, Christy
Harris, Cathy Hollands, Kathy Hannam,
Anne Blades, Sydney LeClair, Madison
LeClair, Knitting Group

The Silent Auction - John Durkee and
Peter Scobie, Mary Ellen Durkee, Kim
LeClair



The Safety Team under Joanne Rodgers -
Carolyn Sauve, Cathy Hollands

The Counting Team under Jeanette
Caton - Elton Caton, Barbara Jeffrey,
Quinn Wrath Treasurer Karen Humphries

The Artists - under Doug Robertson’s
leadership - thank you to all our artists for
the beautiful signs.

The Planner (room Iayout)
John Scollick

Christel Kurz and Peggy Rader who

volunteered last February to coordinate
the in person Bazaar 2023!

The Musicians - Pat Whitridge, Ann
Ketchesen, James Seyler

The Drivers and Clean-Up Crew
Karen Lamb, Gunter and Anthony Kurz,
Bruno Peruzzo, Many random team
members - adults, teens and a Scout
AND a special thank you to Geoff
Scollick.

The Sandwich J&Iakers
Who make those special cream cheese
rolled sandwiches with the cherry in the
middle?

The Durkees, Lynn Sherwood, Ruth Scobie,
Kathy Hannam, Mabel Bannerman, Marg
Hart, Marian McGahern, Nancy Kilmartin,
Gerri Scott, Colleen Armstrong, Judy Pare,
Merrianne Crowell, Nora Jennekens &
daughter Jennifer, Sarah Pipe, Mary Lynne
Holton, Christel Kurz, Sandra Weedmark,
Linda Weedmark, Doreen Hamilton, Sandra
Graham, Sue Townsend, Jennifer
McKinnon, Lorna McRae, Elaine Robertson,
Carol Soucy, Elaine Rainboth, Nancy

McPherson
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Elizabeth, Georgina and Steve - you

are always there cheering us on.

Advertising - Wayne Bond, Judy Pare, Lynda
Beck__er, L_isa Sadler, Nancy McP_herson

Greeters and Door Duty
Georgina Fitzgerald, Steve Clifton, Elizabeth
Bryce, Brian Neal, Nathan Lockhart, Drew
Presley, Michael Presley, Norm Black,
Anthony Kurz, Don Marshall , Rob Blake and
a LOT of TEEN HELPERS.

The Elevator Duty Team
Scouts Elsie & Tristan, Alexander Kurz,
Alexander Blake, and Carmen
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Geoff and Clara, without your patience and

willingness to go with the flow, we could
not have made the bazaar preparation and
clean up as easy as it was. THANK YOU.

Repair person extraordinaire
Brian Hamilton whose patience we wore

thin in more ways than one.
THANK YOU. (for the outdoor sign too!)



